
Board of Health Minutes 
April 4, 2017 

 
The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Mr. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 
 
All bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment. 
 
The minutes of the meeting of March 28th were approved as written. 
 
Animal Inspection Position 
 
The Board voted to nominate John Greenhalgh to the position of Animal Inspector in the Town of 
Dunstable for one (1) year. 
 
14 Dogwood Lane – Jeff Hannaford; Engineer 
 
Homeowners are replacing the 3 bedroom septic system with a 5 bedroom septic system due to an 
expansion to the home.  The homeowners are adding an in-law apartment and will be seeing the Board 
of Appeals before our next meeting.   
 
Mr. Hannaford asked the Board to approve the plan in concept until our agent, Ms. Braley can review it 
and the owners can tell the Board of Appeals that the Board of Health has approved it subject to Ms. 
Braley’s review approval. 
 
The Board did review and approve the plan subject to Ms. Braley approving it. 
 
Trash & Recycling Contract 
 
The Board approved a 2 year extension to our trash & recycling contract beginning on May 1, 2017.  
Presenting we are paying $3,494.00/ month for 12 containers.  The new contract will be 
$2,565.00/month for 9 containers.  The price will change on July 1, 2018 to $2,630.00 per month  
Until June 30, 2019.   
 
Transfer Station fees starting July 1, 2017-June 30, 2018 will remain the same for a Regular Permit, 
$300.00 with 110 bag tags and Senior Permit  $200.00 with 55 bag tags.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
 


